

## Kings Chapel Elementary School 460 Arena Road Perry, Georgia 31069 (478) 988-6273

Shelley Shillcutt
Principal

Gracie Barnes Kalesia McKnight Assistant Principals

July 22, 2024

Dear Families of Kings Chapel Cougars:

The 2024-2025 school year is here! On behalf of the Kings Chapel Elementary staff, I would like to welcome everyone to a school year filled with exciting learning experiences and fun events that are sure to make this year special. We are committed to providing the best possible learning environment for our students and will do our best to make our Kings Chapel community proud of our school. We are excited to welcome many new families to our school and cannot wait to meet all our new Cougars!

At Kings Chapel, we value communication with all our families. We strive to provide information in a variety of ways including weekly Monday night phone calls from me, a monthly school newsletter, and Wednesday folders. You can also keep up with important school news through Facebook, Instagram, Class Dojo, and our school website.

Many opportunities for families to get involved will be offered throughout the school year. School Council meeting dates will be posted on our website and our PTO is always looking for volunteers. Events such as holiday lunches, Green and Gold Honor Roll ceremonies, Academic Open House, and Field Day are all opportunities for families to join us at school.

Our theme this year is "Celebrating 60 years of Cougar Pride!". This theme reflects our history and our school pride. We will continue our emphasis on literacy and reading at Kings Chapel as it is foundational to all learning. As always, you can help by reading to your child at home, talking with them about the books that they read at school, and encouraging your child to achieve their reading goals. It is going to be a great year as we celebrate our 60th anniversary. Thank you for your support of Kings Chapel!

Sincerely,

Shelley Shilloutt
Shelley Shilloutt

Positive Always respectful Work hard Safe